
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 1:03:02 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, February 3, 2019 12:31 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-02-03

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Hubert NIEKRASOV

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I understand that the prices have to increase, but this is not reasonable.
The increases need to be gradual to allow customers to adjust. When Ontario increased minimum wage to $14, small
businesses were hurt from the drastic increase. Please reconsider and make the increases gradual.

-- Attachment --
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